
2/13/2022 

SB 394 

Opposition 

Written only testimony 

 

I oppose this bill.  Eliminating the 3 day grace period for arrival of advance ballots by mail will 

disenfranchise many voters.  Once we mail our ballots the arrival and any delays are often out of our 

control. Punishing voters for mail delays is unacceptable.  Many who vote advance by mail do it because 

of physical challenges that make it hard to vote in person.  If they receive their ballot late and can’t get it 

mailed back on time you will be punishing them by eliminating their right to vote.  Bills that make it 

harder for anyone to vote are undemocratic.  Please oppose this and all bills that make it harder for 

Kansans to vote.   

 

Amy Voelker, MD 

Olathe KS 


